
Minutes from Bay City Central Band Booster Meeting  

August 28, 2012 

 

-Greeting by Greg Helmling, president 

-Introductions; 18 people in attendance 

-Approval of minutes from last meeting 

-April McGinnis explained students' band accounts 

-All meetings will be held on the last Tuesday of every month 

-The band website is bccbands.net 

 The website will include meeting minutes, student accounts, upcoming events and fundraisers 

-Greg Helmling introduced goal setting: mentioned we're promoting the Band Boosters to attract new 

members, buttons for boosters, band booths at football games and announcement of other athletic teams 

at football games. 

-We have 125 band students 

-Discussion:  Areas of Opportunity: Messages and emails sent out to all band parents informing them of 

upcoming events and fundraisers.  Basically more information to parents. 

-April discussed increasing Booster Club membership by 50 percent 

-Steve Czarnecki volunteered to be the official band photographer 

-New Business:  Volunteer band parents during game to supervise the band students.  Steve and Wendy 

Czarnecki volunteered to cover the first game.   

-Upcoming Fundraisers: 

 -Smart Cards:  Denise VanWert - cell:989-297-8141 

   Denise will also be at all home football games 

 -Johnson Pumpkin Farm  Oct. 13 and 14 

  Heather Daquial and Donna Doyen are coordinating 

 -Band Banquet in May 

 -Flower Sale 

 -Cheese Cake Sale 

 -Pizza Kit Sales 

 -Scrip:  Brenda Kaufman - cell:989-280-2028 

-Brenda Kaufman made a motion to authorize April McGinnis, treasurer, to use online banking and 

obtain a debit card on behalf of the BC Central Band Boosters at Citizens Bank and Sunrise Credit 

Union.  Trustee Diana Sevilla seconded the motion.  Motion Approved.   

-Next meeting Tuesday, September 25, 2012 at 7:00 

-Meeting Adjourned 

 

Recording Secretary: Marilyn Mercier Leonard 

 

 

                                                                 


